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ESTIMATED ADDITIONAL OPERATING BUDGET IMPACT (dollars in thousands) 
 

 
FY15 FY16 FY17  

3 Year 
Total Cost 

Recurring or 
Nonrecurring 

Fund 
Affected 

Total  Minimal Minimal Minimal Recurring General 
Fund 

(Parenthesis ( ) Indicate Expenditure Decreases) 

 
SOURCES OF INFORMATION 
LFC Files 
 
Responses Received From 
Department of Finance and Administration (DFA) 
Department of Public Safety (DPS) 
 
SUMMARY 
 
     Synopsis of SJC Amendment 
 
The Senate Judiciary Committee amendment to House Bill 430 strikes Section 2, findings and 
purpose. The amendment renumbers the succeeding sections accordingly.  
 
      Synopsis of Original Bill  
 
House Bill 430 adds New Mexico mounted patrol members to the group of officers included in 
the Peace Officers' Survivors Supplemental Benefits Act.  The act pays $250 thousand to family 
members of peace officers killed in the line of duty. 
 
FISCAL IMPLICATIONS  
 
The Department of Public Safety has no record of mounted patrol members killed in the line of 
duty over the last ten years.  Typically DPS pays the benefit to one or two officers from this fund 
annually. 
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